COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

20th January, 1926.

Dear Hirs,
With reference to your letter of tae
29¢h ultimo relative to tue steam trad er"ELITE", I siaall
be glad to learn whether you are-yet in receipt of any
definite information regarding iinis case.
1 an, Dear 1irs,

Yours faithfully,

Assistant to the Secretary.

v aa
L43@ WIveyors,
¥ ¥ ~
e hidetiio o

00 ilb~0017128-019



